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I WILL ACHIEVE 

ABE/GED 
Enrollment 

The Salt River ABE/GED 
Program is accepting 
students for its remote 
learning. Registration is 
on-going and learning is 
self-paced. Call today for 
information about our 
remote options: 480-362
-2142 or 480-362-2153.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FREE SCHOOL 
MEALS FOR ALL 
YOUTH AGE 18 & 
UNDER! 
 

Take advantage of the 
amazing breakfast and 
lunch meals prepared 
fresh daily by our Food 
Services team for ALL 
youth age 18 and under. 
Pick up your meals 
weekdays from 10-11:30 
a.m. at the ECEC along 
Center Street OR call our 
Transportation team at 
480-362-2127 and leave 
a message that you’d like 
to have your student 
meals delivered. Learn 
more at shorturl.at/
gnOR3.  

OFFICIAL GED TRANSCRIPT REQUESTS 
Official GED Transcript Requests are now processed remotely. The Arizona Department 
of Education is currently waiving fees for transcript requests. Updated information is 
available here: www.azed.gov/adultedservices/hse-transcript-request. 
 
The GED Testing Service is now offering an official online GED Test, a new remote 
testing option. The online GED test provides a remote, proctored official GED testing 
option from home to take any GED subject test, except the state-required civics test. 
System checks and other rules apply. For more information, visit https://ged.com/take-
the-ged-test-online/. 

 
Congratulations to our GED Graduates! 

Your determination and perseverance through these extremely 
challenging times has been an inspiration and ray of hope.  

Lucinda Ochoa 
 

“No matter the obstacles and 
challenges we faced growing up 
in school life, in home life, and 
sometimes continue to have as 
we get older, when we make 
that decision to get our GED that 
is one of the greatest 
advantages. No matter how hard 
it gets, once we get that diploma 
everything else doesn't seem so 
bad anymore.”  
 
Lucinda has 
also completed 
SCC college 
credit in ENG 
and CRW while 
attending GED.  

Julius Evangelista 
 

“My son and 
his mother are 
my motivation. 
All you need is 
some 
motivation, 
and you can do 
whatever you 
put your mind 

to. I know a lot of people 
doubted me but at the end of 
the day I proved them wrong 
and completed a big step to 
giving my son a comfortable 
life.” Julius will be moving 
directly into college by signing 
up for our ENG and CRW SCC 
courses this Spring 2021 
semester.  
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An investment in knowledge pays the best interest. —Benjamin Franklin 

480-362-2153 
 

480-362-2142 

ALA SCHOOL CONTACT 
 

Jama Nacke, Principal 
Jama.Nacke@saltriverschools.org 
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ABE/GED Instruction  
Continues Remotely 

 

Digital & Print-based 
 

Continued, self-paced 
learning that endures and 
strives through hardship is 
one thing in adult students’ 

control, gives hope, and 
affirms tremendous 

perseverance through 
today’s challenges. 


